
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
 
Enforcement Bureau
 

Spectrum Enforcement DivisJon
 
1270 Fairfield Road
 

Gettysburg, Pennsylvania 17325-7245
 

CERTIFIED MAIL-RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
January 9. 2008 

Phillip Brown. General Manager 
Rayle Electric Membership Cooperative 
P. O. Box 1090 
616 Lexington Avenue 
Washington. GA 30673 

RE: Warning NOlice: n 7 Radjo Frequency Interference; Case # EB-07-SE-2954 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

••flon August 6, 2007 we notified Rayle that the Commission had received complaints from,••• 
~ [; GA 30627. of harmful radio interference from power 
line hardware owned by Rayle. One source of the noise was apparently identified as a pole bearing the 
identification "5. W.P.t. 1989" located on Lexington-earllon Road near the intersection of Eades Road. 

The August 6, 2007 letter advised [hat the interference, if unresolved, could be a violation of 
FCC rules and could result in a monetary forfeiture. For this reason, we encouraged the parties 
involved to voluntarily resolve this matter without FCC intervention. The letter stated, however. that if 
it became necessary for the FCC to facilitate a resolution, the FCC might investigate possible rules 
violations and address appropriate remedies, including monelary forfeiture. Rayle did not reply to our 
letter, as it was requested to, in order to avoid enforcement action. 

Mr. SOI'row reports that there bas been no significant decrease in the radio frequency 
interference. In order to avoid enforcement action in this matter, you are requested to advise this 
office within 30 days of receipt of this letter as to what actions you have taken in order to identify 
and eUmmate the sources of Mr. t radio interference. 

Sincerely \ 

~~llingSW loo;t~""""L 
Special Counsel 

cc: FCC South Central Regional Director 




